## Library board selects officers

At the annual meeting of the Faye G. Belardi Memorial (Felton Library) board, Joe Rossi was elected president; Bob Gray, vice president; Gwen Eddy, treasurer and Mildred Yarber, secretary.

Selected as directors were: Betty Cox, Edith Fikes, Arlene Pike, Alan Hiley and Marie Griffiths.

Fikes, with more than 20 years of experience as librarian at the Felton facility, resigned as secretary but will continue as a director. She was honored by the board for her many years of continuing service.

Librarian Barbara Kiehl was also honored and complimented for her ability, interest and help for the residents of Felton and the San Lorenzo Valley who use the library.

The library is administered by the Santa Cruz City-County Library system.